
COUNCIL MEETING – 7TH MARCH 2012  
ITEM 14 – MEMBERS’ QUESTION TIME 

 

The following question has been submitted by Councillor Walmsley for 
response by the Cabinet Member for Children & Young People:-  

 
 

“Interest has been registered to build 1300 homes on land earmarked for the 
controversial and somewhat misnamed free school at Ingleby Barwick. Should this 
be given approval, can the relevant Cabinet Member inform Members what impact 
this would have on secondary education already serving Ingleby Barwick and also on 
the already over subscribed primary schools in the settlement?” 
   

 
 

 
 

 
 
 


